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Dear Ms. Orlova, 

On behalf of the Permanent Mission of Ukraine to the United Nations and the United 

Nations Delegations Women’s Club (UNDWC) I want to extend a heart-felt thank you for your 

commitment to making our Antique Ukrainian Women’s Attire Fashion Show so successful. 

Your generous contribution helped make all our ideas a reality by offering the 

members of the United Nations women community a truly remarkable cultural event in a beautiful 

and professional environment. Guests enjoyed the show and the event is getting wonderful reviews. 

As we continue our activities at the United Nations, please know that your involvement 

as our partner and sponsor is vital to the success of this undertaking.  

You are sincerely appreciated.  

 

Thanks again. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Dr. Nataliya Sergeyeva 

Spouse of the Permanent Representative 

of Ukraine to the United Nations 
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